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December Hth 1953 

Dear Friends: 

Many thanks for your rsry kind thought in 
•ending me books on my birthday. I am looking 
forward very much to reading these and hope to be 
able to do so during the Christmas holidays when I am 
planning to stay lieme and rslax after a few rather 
crowded weeks. 

I hope you will enjoy the Christmas holidays 
in Cuernavaca and with warmest wishes to you both in 
which the family joins, 

Cordially yours, 

D«N# Heineman 

Mr. and Mrs. George S. Messersmith 
44 Gen ova 
Mexico Ci ty 


